
Minister Dacic in talks with Ambassador Chepurin
Saturday, 27 October 2018.

First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic Serbia Ivica Dacic
received today Ambassador of the Russian Federation in Belgrade, Alexander Chepurin.
  
The collocutors discussed further development of bilateral cooperation and the realization of
visits and planned activities in the upcoming period.

They also expressed pleasure at the dynamic of high-level meetings between the two countries
and discussed joint activities in the context of 2019 visit to the Republic of Serbia by President
of the Russian Federation Vladimir Putin.

Minister Dacic and Ambassador Chepurin discussed the activities for the upcoming meeting
between the two Co-Chairs of the Serbia-Russia Intergovernmental Committee on Trade,
Economic, Scientific and Technological Cooperation – First Deputy Prime Minister of the
Republic of Serbia and Minister of Foreign Affairs Ivica Dacic and Deputy Prime Minister of the
Russian Federation Yury Borisov – which should take place, in extended format, in November
2018 in Belgrade.
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